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I support HB 3214. Subjecting animals to ridiculous acts for human entertainment is 

cruel and deprives them of their natural habitat and behaviors. My children cried 

when a relative took them to a circus. They literally could not believe humans treated 

animals in such a way. Circus animals are trained in violent ways and spend their 

entire lives in a small cage. It's 2023. We can do better for animals.  

Respectfully, Karla Romano  


